
                                                                              PRAISES 
 
It’s hard to believe we’ve already been in Cambodia for over two months! God has been so 
good, and we are constantly amazed at how He continues to provide and work in and 
through His people. 
 
Last month, we shared the urgent need for repairs at our ministry partner’s children’s home. 
The boys' dorm had severe termite damage, making it unsafe. We asked you to pray and 
consider giving—and in just one week, the $6,000 need was fully met! Not only that, but 
the extra funds given will allow for additional improvements to make the boys' home even 
stronger for years to come. Thank you for your generosity and faithfulness! 
 
Language school is progressing well! We have both completed Level 1 and are now in Level 2, 
working hard to absorb and use Khmer daily. Alongside our classes, we meet with a tutor 
multiple times a week to practice the language, including reading and writing. Please 
continue praying for us as we push forward in learning the language! 
 
This past week, we joined the launch of a weekly Bible study with older teens from the 
children’s home! Our dear friends, the Donovans, are leading the study in Khmer, allowing us 
to help and learn as we grow in our ability to share God’s Word in the local language. It’s a joy 
to see these young people seeking Christ, and we are grateful to be part of their journey. 
 
Another huge praise—our long-awaited shipment has finally arrived! After delays, 
everything is now unpacked, and we are getting settled. Aside from a couple of small broken 
picture frames, everything arrived safely. Thank you for praying for this need! 
 
Praise God, our setup costs for housing, language school, and our children's schooling have 
all been fully met! However, we are still working toward purchasing a reliable SUV for 
ministry and medical trips to villages. Rainy season begins soon, and while we are thankful to 
have motos for daily travel, flooding will make many areas inaccessible without a vehicle. We 
still need $25,000 to purchase a quality SUV that will serve the ministry for years to come. 
Please pray for God’s provision in this need! 
 
We are so grateful for your continued prayers and support. Every step of this journey has 
been possible because of your faithfulness and God’s incredible provision. We look forward 
to sharing more of what He is doing here in Cambodia!  
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CONNECT

- For our family to continue to adjust well 

to life in Cambodia. 

 

- For the Lord to provide the remaining 

$25k for our Ministry Vehicle. 

 

- For the Khmer we are building 

relationships with will come to know 

Christ.

- For the new Bible Study to be effective 

in growing these Khmer Students. 

 

- For our Khmer Learning so that we can 

be fluent and effective in ministry.

A small group of teenagers that we 

were able to start meeting with this 

past Sunday for Bible Study!

The Children's home says "Ah-Koun" or 

"Thank You!" For donating to help 

repair their home!

Kal, Arya, & Sarah enjoying coconuts 

together as we explored Kulen 

Mountain with our ministry Partners 

Pilot & Seylah.


